
 
 

 

Prime Supply  

1851 Central Pl S., #120 

Kent, WA 98030 

 

Subject: Lacey Act 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

As I am sure you are well aware, there are many changes taking place in the regulations of 

imported hardwood products.  Prime Supply has always upheld the highest standards in legal high 

quality timber.  We are following the changing policies within the Lacey Act and other 

international regulations and continue to be well above standard.  We are confident that we are in 

full compliance with current and upcoming regulations. 

 

The Lacey Act prohibits illegally harvested timber or products from being imported into the 

United States.  Revisions will begin being enforced this year and will help to curtail illegally 

harvested timber from entering the United States.   

 

There are three primary goals of the updated Lacey Act: 

 
-Prohibit all trade in plant and plant products that are illegally sourced from any U.S. state or any foreign country. 

 
-Require importers to declare the country of origin of harvest and species name of all plants contained in their products. 

 
-Establish penalties for violation of the Act, including forfeiture of goods and vessels, fines and jail time. 
 

Prime Supply has a full logistics and customs department that works incredibly hard to make sure 

our products are aligned with all current regulations.   If you have any questions regarding our 

adherence to the updated standards please contact me.  I am excited about the New Year and the 

opportunities it brings for all of us. 

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Goria 

General Manager 

Prime Supply 

 

 

 

 


